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July 9, 2010

TO: Environmental Quality Council (EQC) Members          
FR: EQC Staff
RE: The July 22-23, 2010 EQC Meeting

Below is a list of the materials included in this mailing to help you prepare for the upcoming July
22-23 EQC meeting.  In order to complete the EQC's work by September, the EQC will need to
decide what draft legislation it wishes to bring before the 2011 Legislature. In July, the EQC will
also review public comment, findings, and recommendations for each of its studies and finalize
its corresponding reports. To help this discussion proceed efficiently, please read through these
materials prior to the meeting and bring your packet to the meeting.  Enclosed are the:

• draft agenda 
• minutes from the May 6 and 7, 2010 EQC meeting
• draft biomass study report, draft legislation, and public comments received
• draft recycling study report and public comments received
• draft tourism/recreation access study (no public comment received at this time)
• DNRC and DEQ legislative proposals summary
• redraft of Senate Bill No. 507
• updated legal memo on navigability
• LSD summary of Land Board use of PPL damages money
• DNRC summary of Land Board use of PPL damages money
• DNRC Land Banking report
• agency rulemaking review summary from Todd Everts
• Dept. of Agriculture Compliance & Enforcement Report (statutory requirement)
• water adjudication updates from DNRC and the Water Court
• water adjudication audit report from the Legislative Audition Division
• letter to Governor from WPIC
• update on Clark Fork Task Force
• nutrient criteria development update
• overview of carbon sequestration update provided to ETIC in May

Please feel free to contact us at any time with questions or comments.  And don't forget to
bring your packet to the meeting!  Thanks!

Todd Everts (406-444-3747, teverts@mt.gov)
Hope Stockwell (406-444-1640, hstockwell@mt.gov)
Sonja Nowakowski (406-444-3078, snowakowski@mt.gov)
Joe Kolman (406-444-9280, jkolman@mt.gov)


